
June 3 2018 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 

Well, It was a hot one!  It seems we went from winter to summer 
and skipped spring.  Bob Sandlin, I hope we don’t see you for a 
while.  I don’t know about the reast of you DFW Bassmasters, but I 
am ready to move on to new waters.  Congrats to all the winners. 
Hope to see you all at Ray Roberts. Remember, put the right bait in the right place and you 
get bit every time.   .JD.Later 

Treasury Report: 
With 1/2 of the year in the books, our treasury balance is $865.52 and we have  34 mem-
bers with 7 being TBF members. 

TBF National Semi-Finals: 
Good luck to the 4 representatives from DFW BassMasters on Jun 9,10 at Lake Conroe at 
the TBF National-Semi-Finals.  Danny is a boater  and Jon, Peter, and Barret all qualified as 
co-anglers.  Just WIN and go to the Nationals next spring. 

Next 3 Tournaments: 
Please note that the weigh-in for the next 3 club tournaments has changed to 1:00 pm.  
Please take care of yourself by staying hydrated and sun blocked.  And take care of your fish. 

Up Next: 
Ray Roberts will be 6:00am to 1:00 pm.  We are launching at Jordan Park. 
Calcutta: 
Our 6 lb pot Calcutta is up to $78 after 2 months.  Make sure that you get in it. 
12 Annual Kids tourney: 
We had a great turnout once again. Thanks to all of the sponsors for the event 
and we look forward to doing it again next year. 


